
From the Director’s Desk… 

 

We are so happy to see so many new faces here at 
our school and to welcome back all of our families 
who have been with us. We are going to make this 

the best school year ever! 

Please remember to assist your child in the hand-
washing procedure upon entering the classroom  

each morning! 

Drop off cutoff is 9am. If your child has a doctor’s 
appointment, please refrain from dropping them 

off between 12pm-2pm. This is nap time and it may 
be disruptive to the children who are napping. We 
appreciate your understanding and consideration. 

 

 
A Good Read: 
http://www.apples4theteacher.com/holidays/
grandparents-day/ 
 
 
 

 
*Ask about our referral program* 
   
 
 
 

 
 

Important Dates In  

September 

9/4-NPA CLOSED 

LABOR DAY 

 

 NPA September 2017 Newsletter  

 

Gage– 9/1 

Jaheim– 9/3 

Alondra– 9/5 

Cora Mae– 9/7 

Safia– 9/12 

Kailee– 9/13 

Jude– 9/14 

Anthony– 9/23 

Michael-9/23 

Skyler—9/27 

 

 

 

 

 

Naples Preschool Academy 

1275 Airport Rd. S 

Naples, FL 34104 

 

Phone 

239-403-7977 

 

Open Weekdays 

7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 

Email 
npa@naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

Website 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

Christina Rea 

Director 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com. 



 

COM E JOI N T HE  F  

We have been learning and practic-
ing name recognition. Next week we 
will start using our poetry journals. 
We have been using our math tools 
to master numbers 1-10. VPK has 
been talking about our families . 
We’ve gone over classroom rules and 
expectations. And of course, our 
manners. 

Wednesdays, we do Science Experi-
ments and Fridays are Cooking!  

Ms. Ashley 

Ms. Carolina 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the month of September, our 
class will focus on numbers 1-10 and 
letters A-D. 
 

We will continue to learn our num-
bers through the Ice Cream Scoop 
Counting game. 
 

We will practice cutting! 
 

We will practice writing with differ-
ent writing tools.  
  
Ms. Natalya 

We are so excited for the new 
school year! We have a new baby; 
his name is Mick!   
We are so sad to see Jaheim move 
up to the Toddler 1 room, but he is 
walking and talking and ready to 
go.  
Miss Ana had a baby girl on Au-
gust 12th. And plans to return in 
November. 
Please provide updated family pic-
tures when you can. 
 

Ms. Janet 
Ms. Ivy 

Ms. Ana 

For the month of September, we will 
focus on building our Gross Motor 
Skills.  

We will learn letters S, T, U , and V 
and numbers 3, 4, 5, and 6. 

Our special projects will include  mak-
ing our own play-doh, making pasta 
necklaces, edible finger painting, and 
pom pom drops.  

Ms. Cassandra 

Ms. Ariana 

 

 

 

 

 

 Three’s                                               VPK                               

       Infants                 Toddlers 1A & 1B       Two’s 

 This month we are  
learning about manners.  
We will be studying the 
jungle and the animals 
that live in jungle. 
Please talk to your child 
at home about manners  
so we can bridge the use 
of manners between 
home and school. 

 

Ms. Roxy 

 

 


